
Skiing at Sierra to benefit
area nonprofits
Sierra-at-Tahoe  is  offering  reduced  lift  tickets  during
Snowsports Week, Feb. 8-11.

Tickets  are  $50.  All  proceeds  go  to  Lake  Tahoe  Community
College Foundation, Barton Foundation, Lake Tahoe Educational
Foundation,  Lake  Tahoe  Wildlife  Care,  and  Sierra-at-Tahoe
Educational Foundation.

Tickets must be purchased prior to arriving at the resort.
Tickets are available by calling 530.543.5614.
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